
May will bring significant changes at the construction

site.  The steel will begin to be installed in early May and

the building’s form will take shape.  This will be a big step

forward in the project and is projected to be completed

in mid-June. The steel was ordered early in the project in

order to avoid supply chain delays so it would be ready to

go when needed.  

In the southwest corner of the site or lower left corner on

the West Main Street side, you will soon notice that a

“mock wall” is being built. This wall will contain all of the

exterior finishes, brick, stone, etc. and will serve as a

reference point for the construction crew. 

During the site work we have discovered something that

old time Marlborough folks might have already known -

the library is sitting on lots of ledge. Hammering through

that has been a challenge and will require some

redesigning of the plumbing to minimize the need to dig

through much more than necessary.

From the Director's Desk
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